
Attachment 7 

Applicant-led Consultation 

Summary 
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Overview
An overview of the Applicant led consultation process will be outlined here, including
survey results, website inquiries, and email correspondence to Residents Association. At
the end there will be a summary of the Virtual open house that was hosted on zoom, on
February 10th 2022.

Survey Results
There were a total of 2 survey responses on the survey that we created. The results are
available below. The responses were positive for the most part, with Tree retention being a
concern.
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Email Correspondence
We Received one email from a resident inquiring about the project. They were wondering if
the units would be rented out, or sold individually. Emails provided below.
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Notice to Residents Association

Email Communication  Provided below
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Once the website, and survey had launched, notice was provided by email to the Glenbrooke
North Residents Association.

TIME LINE OF EVENTS

- Notification Flyers Delivered January 28th 2022
- Project Website Launched January 27th 2022
- Survey Available from January 27th 2022 to February 17th 2022
- Residents Association contacted January 24th 2022
- Virtual Open house held February 10th 2022
- Development sign Posted on Property - January 29th 2022
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VIRTUAL OPEN HOUSE -

There was a Virtual open house on zoom scheduled for February 10th 5pm - 7pm.
Unfortunately there were no attendees other than the applicants, and Wendee ( City
Planner).

The meeting was open the whole 2 hours, the applicants, and City planner discussed the
project, and what they liked about it, along with other Rezoning application projects that
the City of New Westminster has going on.
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